1409 Sperling Ave. Burnaby, BC V5B 4J8 T (604) 444-3773 | F (604) 431-9248 DSRF.org | info@DSRF.org | @DSRFCanada Charitable Donation No.: 89890 7266 RR0001

September 24, 2020

Burnaby City Council C/O Councillor Dhaliwal 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Dear Councillor Dhaliwal,

RE: One to One Children Programs Grant (#20.26)

I am writing to thank Burnaby City Council for the extremely generous grant of \$10,000 in support of our educational programs and services for children with Down syndrome. This support is especially critical given the challenges all of us have had to face with Covid 19.

The Down Syndrome Resource Foundation believes that education and optimum health care will provide an improved quality of life for people with Down syndrome. Our innovative programs and services provide a firm foundation for lifelong learning. This important work would not be possible without the support of the City of Burnaby and we hope you will be able to visit our Centre soon.

On behalf our board, staff, and the families that we serve, please accept our sincere thanks and appreciation.

Yours sincerely,

Wayne Leslie

CEQ

wayne@dsrf.org